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Date, 28.06.2025 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION regarding Icaro TANDEM SPREADER 

Dear ICARO partner! 

We have received feedback from a customer that problems have occurred with the tandem spreader. 
The reason is that the edges of the metal fitting on the carbon bar are too sharp, as they have not been 
deburred sufficiently. As a result, the webbing of the spreader can be damaged and, in the worst case, 
could be cut.  

     

This only applies to spreaders from the batch from June 2024. 

The spreader must be inspected for any damage as described above before the next flight: 

- If there is no visible damage - please check the metal fittings of the carbon rod with regard to the 
edges and deburr the edges with sandpaper before the next flight.  

- If there is visible damage to the spreaders, the spreaders must be replaced 
before the next flight. 

We therefore ask you to check carefully whether this is also the case with the spreader supplied to you. 
If you have any questions, please contact us. 

Thank you for your help. With kind regards 

Your ICARO Paragliders-Team 

 


